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j Commonwealth Edison._

__ 72 West Adams Street. Chicago, Illinois
'"' / Address Reply to: Post Offce Box 767

\/ Chicago, Illinois 60690 0767

September 26, 1986

Mr. James Koppler
Regional Administrator, Region III
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, IL 60137

Subject: Byron Station Units 1 and 2
Byron Security Plts
NRC Docket Nos. 50-454 and 50-455

Dear Mr. Keppler:

Enclosed please find six (6) copies of Revision 18 to the
Byron Security Plan. These changes reflect an upgrade of
security in anticipation of fuel load in Unit II and a number
of administrative changes in the area of Corporate Security for
Commonwealth Edison. Pursuant to 10CFR 50.54p. we have
determined that these changes to the Security Plan do not
decrease the Safeguards effectiveness of the Plan.

These enclosures contain Safeguards Information which must
be protected from public disclosure pursuant to 10 CFR 73.21.

Sincerely,

.
<
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Dennis L. Farrar
Director of Nuclear Licensing
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THE ENCLOSURE CONTAINS SAFEGUARDS INFORMATION
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